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To: All MSYSA League Presidents and League Delegates 
From: Mr. Sohail Qureshi, MSYSA President 
Date: August 27, 2013 
RE: Change in MSYSA’s Tryout Policy for 2014 

 
Dear MSYSA League Presidents and MSYSA Delegates:  
 
The intent of this communication is to notify you regarding a change recently voted on and adopted by the MSYSA Board of 
Directors at their last meeting. MSYSA’s Board of Directors voted to change the date when MSYSA affiliated teams can hold 
try-outs. Effective for the 2014 seasonal year only, try-outs may not begin any earlier than Saturday, June 14, 2014. (The 
try-out start date for the 2015 seasonal year will be communicated at a later date.) 
 
The MSYSA Rules, Regulations, and Policies (Rule 3.4) now reads: 
 

5.  Tryouts for all MSYSA players for the fall and/or spring season of the seasonal year may not be held 
before Saturday, June 14, 2014. For high school age boys teams playing only in the spring session, tryouts 
may be held from Saturday, June 14, 2014 until the start of high school practice and after the high school 
season ends in the fall. Leagues, clubs or teams affiliated through member organizations having tryouts 
prior to Saturday, June 14, 2014 and/or charging any type of fee for tryouts are not eligible for any MSYSA 
sponsored events. 

 
As a general reminder, all teams participating in the Michigan State Premier Soccer Program (MSPSP) are required to 
advertise their try-outs in the 2014 try-out edition of the Michigan Soccer Magazine. Failure to do so will result in 
significant fines. For more information about advertising in the Michigan Soccer Magazine, please visit 
http://www.michiganyouthsoccer.org/Page531.aspx 

 
Please notify all of your affiliated clubs and teams as promptly as possible to inform them that try-outs may now take 
place no earlier than Saturday, June 14, 2014.  

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the MSYSA State Office at 734-459-6220 or 
StateOffice@michiganyouthsoccer.org. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Mr. Sohail Qureshi 
President 
Michigan State Youth Soccer Association 
 
cc.: Thomas K. Faro, MSYSA Executive Director  
  MSYSA Board of Directors  
  MSYSA Office Staff 
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